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Sports Days in September 2023 

Sports Days for the next academic 

year will be as follows:- 

From 9.30am - 11.30am  

KS1 & EYFS will take place on         

Thursday 28th September 

KS2 will take place on                          

Friday 29th September   

Further information will follow in          

September 

SEND Drop-in 
 Miss Edwards is running the SEND Drop-

in on the following days:- 
 

Tuesdays - 8.45am - 10.00am                              

Thursdays - 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in to discuss any 

concerns you have about your child’s        

educational needs. 

 

A very big welcome to everyone returning to school this week. In particular a very 

warm welcome to welcome the new children in Class Reception and those starting in 

Nursery and Pre-School. We hope you’ve had a good start and that’ll you’ll enjoy your 

time with us at Chaddesley Corbett Endowed Primary School. 

ERIC                                      

ERIC (Everyone 

Reading In Class) 

will take place every 

Wednesday at 

3.00pm for pupils in                    

Year 1 - Year 6. If 

you’re able to attend, please meet in the 

school lobby area to sign in and you will 

be directed to your child’s classroom. If 

you have more than one child you will 

need to spread your time between          

classrooms or alternate which you attend 

each week. 

Reception, Nursery and Pre-School will 

hold their ERIC on a Wednesday morning 

as part of their stay and play session. 

Please go directly to your child’s          

classroom to sign in there. 

Healthy Snacks 
at Break Time 

 

Reception and 

KS1  children 

are provided 

with a healthy 

snack at each 

morning break 

time. If children in KS2 wish to bring a 

snack to enjoy at morning break time 

please ensure you send a ’healthy 

snack’ e.g. a piece of fruit, chopped 

up vegetables like carrot sticks, cu-

cumber etc.  

 

Due to nut allergies, please do not 

send any form of  nuts into school. 

We are very pleased to   

celebrate some great                    

achievements from the        

Summer term.  Susanna 

Gough passed her Entry 

Level Acting exam with distinction and Eva 

Dyer Grade 2 Acting with Merit. There 

were also a number of year 6 students who 

also gained distinctions in their exams.               

Congratulations to everyone, you should 

be extremely proud of your achievements! 
 

Please look out for the information that was 

emailed home earlier this week should you 

wish to book any sessions for your child         

with the Wyre Forest Theatre Academy          

As part of the 

Wyre Forest 

School Part-

nership, we 

are proud to          

announce that 

we have 

achieved a School Games Mark 

Gold Award for academic year 

2022 - 2023.   
 

Well done to everyone involved 

and a huge thank you to Mr            

Pedwell, our PE Co-ordinator, for 

all your hard work in helping to 

achieve this award. 

Please take a look at our current             

vacancies page and share the link with 

anyone you know who might be interested. 

Thank you 

https://www.ccschool.co.uk/job-

vacancies.html 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank Councillor Marcus 

Hart for his very kind donation from his 

Councillors Divisional Grant towards our 

providing outdoor shade project  

 

Weekly Achievement Assembly 

Our weekly achievement assembly will 

now take place on Friday                

mornings at 9.00am. 

Parents / Carers are very welcome to 

attend and you will receive an emailed 

invitation to join us if your child is        

going to receive a                                     

‘Star of the Week’ Certificate. 

https://www.ccschool.co.uk/job-vacancies.html?fbclid=IwAR07ZQSs4QhCXIhdKdvXaXhheJILAEusqrzcVG3mcKe0nzUDeTEl15qB54Q
https://www.ccschool.co.uk/job-vacancies.html?fbclid=IwAR07ZQSs4QhCXIhdKdvXaXhheJILAEusqrzcVG3mcKe0nzUDeTEl15qB54Q


Upcoming Dates for your Diary 

 

September                                                                                  

Monday 4th - Teacher Training Day - School closed to 

pupils Tuesday 5th - Teacher Training Day - School 

closed to pupils Wednesday 6th - Return to School                                        

Thursday 21st - School Based Anxiety Workshop at 

9.00am                                                                                

Friday 29th - Year 1 - Year 6 Sports Day 

 

October                                                                                  

Thursday 5th - Pastoral Drop-in with Mrs Bromage at 

9.00am     Tuesday 17th - Parents’ Evening                                                  

Thursday 19th - Parents’ Evening 

 

Upcoming dates will be displayed on the front page of the       

website- https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 

Sign of the Week 

 

 

If you are eligible and are interested in making an application, 

please email Mrs Biggs at ybclerk@gmail.com to request an        

application form. Deadline for applications is 31st October 2023 

 

 

 

mailto:ybclerk@gmail.com

